
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We hope you have all had a fantastic week in Reception and Nursery. The children have had a lovely time getting to 

know their new environment and making lots of friends as well as building good relationships with their key workers. 

First we would like to thank you for your patience at home time. Our priority is that every child gets home safely and 

we are grateful for your understanding. This week some more reception children have enjoyed their first session of 

‘Forest Schools’ with Mrs. Armstrong. All of the children have enjoyed their first ‘big yard day’, when we get out the 

bikes and scooters to develop their gross motor skills. 

We now have a ‘dummy tree’ and ‘bottle bin’ in our Foundation Unit. If your child still has a dummy/bottle, they can 

be encouraged to leave it in school and will receive a certificate from a Fairy in exchange. 

Thank you for your donations of cakes for today’s non-uniform day in aid of Macmillan. We will let you know how 

much money that raised in next week’s newsletter! 

This week we have been discussing our rules to follow when at school and some children have received a behavior 

certificate for following our school rules to be: 

1. Respectful 

2. Ready 

3. Safe 
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http://www.abc.net.au/abcforkids/sites/playschool/

